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Car Stolen, Suspects Sought
(KAIR)--A car is missing, and Atchison Police have launched an investigation to find it. 

Police Chief Mike Wilson tells MSC News the car disappeared Wednesday night. “Sometime
between 6:00 and 10:30 on Wednesday evening, a 1991 Buick Park Avenue, that's silver in color,
was taken from the 900 block of North 10th.” 

Wilson says a number of leads are being followed, but does not yet name any definite suspects. 

Anyone with information about the stolen car should notify police. 
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